
  

Mlustingion 20530 

Decesberj 8, ine 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Route S$ 
Frederick, Maryland 

This is in reply to your letter of December 2, 1968, 
wherein you requested a further reply to your letter of 

2. Beptember 14, 1968. In this letter, you reanested the 
. Attorney General to release all the material thet is pres-. 
eutly being withheld concerning the late David W. Ferrie. 

As we have previously informed you, & periodic review 
is presently being conducted to determine what farther 

. Warren Commission documents can now be mace available to 
_ the public. We expect that this review will be completed 
in a short time, 

‘Your confidence in writing is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Fecal Voor Le 
FRED M. VINSON, Jr. 

Assistant Attorney General


